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Rt Hon Sir Oliver Heald QC MP 

Leader and Co-Chair,  

UK Delegation to the UK-EU Parliamentary Partnership Assembly 

House of Commons 

London 

SW1A 0AA 

29 April 2022 
 

Dear Sir Oliver 

 

Thank you for your letter dated 8 April 2022, inviting the Parliament to nominate two 

Members to attend as observers at the inaugural meeting of the UK-EU Parliamentary 

Partnership Assembly in Brussels on 12-13 May. 

 

The Parliament will be pleased to send two Members to attend. The Members selected 

are Clare Adamson MSP and Donald Cameron MSP, who are, respectively, Convener 

and Deputy Convener of the Constitution, Europe, External Affairs and Culture 

Committee. 

 

In the event that either Member is unable to attend, the Parliament has also selected 

two alternate Members, who are Alasdair Allan MSP and Sarah Boyack MSP, both of 

whom are also members of that same committee. 

 

The Members attending will welcome early contact with the delegation staff on practical 

arrangements and will welcome your assurance that papers will be provided to them 

in advance of the meeting. 

 

Clerks to the Constitution, Europe, External Affairs and Culture Committee will provide 

support to the Members attending. Your officials can contact the clerks at: 

ceeac.committee@parliament.scot 

 

I look forward to hearing about the meeting and will be pleased to continue to be kept 

informed as the work of the Assembly progresses. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Rt Hon Alison Johnstone MSP 

Presiding Officer 


